
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

The Sangamon County Water Reclamation District is hosting a public meeting to comply with 
the provisions of the Sugar Creek Wastewater Treatment Plant and Spring Creek Wastewater 
Treatment Plant NPDES discharge permits.  The meeting will allow the public to review the 
Combined Sewer Overflow Pollution Prevention Plans for both facilities and the Combined 
Sewer Overflow Operation and Maintenance Plan for the Sugar Creek facility.  Staff will be 
present to answer any questions.  The public meeting will be held on May 3, 2022 at 11:30 a.m. 
at the Spring Creek Wastewater Treatment Plant located at 3000 North 8th Street. 


